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Thursday 28th November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This half term, in Year 4, we will be studying the Rainforests. As part of this 
topic, we will be having Zoo2U in to visit us on Monday 10th December 2019. 
They will be bringing all sorts of wild and exciting animals for us to look at and 
learn about! 

We are asking for a £5 contribution from each child for this workshop. 
Payment can be made by:- 

1. Payment card at the office 

2. Using Parent Pay 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
Year 4 Teachers 
 

 

  

 

 

 


